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Rocky Mountain Aeromodelers Meeting Minutes 
Meeting date: November 3, 2012 
Call to Order:  7:06 PM 
Officers’ Reports 

President: 
No report 

Treasurer: 
 Expenditures: None 
Income: None 
Balance: The club’s checking ac-

count balance will not be 
included in this public 
document 

Other: 
Committee Reports 
 There were no committee reports. 
Old Business 

Thank You Notes:  The Secretary asked the club mem-
bers to be reimbursed for the $6.75 cost of mailing 
thank notes to those individuals who volunteered 
their time as Event Directors, Judges, and Registra-
tion Desk operators.  A motion was made, seconded, 
and passed. 

Bill Ledden again proffered a Christmas Party invitation 
at his home in Erie.  He will email complete invita-
tions with RSVP to club members.. 

Fox Order – unfortunately no action had been taken on 
this item.  The Secretary promised to write to Fox 
requesting the half-price purchasing sheet. 

New Business 
Officer Elections:  being as there were no nominations 

and no new volunteers the current officers conceded 
to remain in office.  The officers are… 
President  Tom Chambers 
Vice-President  Jerry Chambers 
Secretary-Treasurer Bob Barthel 

Tony Livaudais volunteered to be newsletter editor/
coordinator asking for input from club members.  
Newsletter to be published monthly with the meeting 
minutes and additional articles included bi-monthly. 

Announcements/Schedules 
February 23, 2013 - “Wings Over The Rockies” annual 

model airplane exhibit.  Larry Feuhrer let us know it 
is happening again.  The club agreed to participate.  
Strong suggestions were made that fliers describing 
the club be available for distribution at the exhibit. 

Adjournment: 8:10 PM 
Show and Tell – Oops, I’ll take notes next month about who 
brought what.    Bob Barthel 

Rich Jones, fired up and ready to 
go at the September Contest! 

Sunday, November 18, 
2012 

Beautiful sunny day with some 
breeze and 65 degrees. 

Tom flew his 1/2a combat and 
K&B combat.  

Jerry flew his Stuka and Flit-
estreak. 

Leroy flew his .40 powered No-
bler and kibitzed at the Mouse 
circle. 

Larry flew his .15 Cox powered 
carrier ship with radio speed 
control, and pitted for Tony in the 
Mouse circle. 

Ken  McClenahan flew his awe-
some Fox Combat ship. 

Bill and Tony flew Mouse racers 
in the parking lot . 

Here’s a good link: 

Doug Galbreath's Free Flight 
Stuff 
www.the-printer.net/
DookCat.html 
 

       SUNDAY FLYING 
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IN FURTHER NEWS 

Lynn Boss reports that Front Range Airport has agreed to allow our 2013 Contest 
over Labor Day weekend, as in years past. 
Also that the RMA will volunteer to help park at the Car Show in August. 
Times and dated to be announced. 
 
Also, Lynn reports that his dad Lee is doing very well recovering from his recent 
heart bypass surgery. 
 
Tommy is due for knee replacement the week after Thanksgiving. 
Ray Nyce is recuperating from hip replacement. 
Bob Barthel has recovered from his ankle surgery 
 
See you all at the Party at Leddens, 1944 March Ct, Erie, CO.   
 
 
 

2012 CONTEST PICTURES 
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 The design shown below is a  suggestion for the club to consider for  what we might do to improve our site at the 
Mapleton Early Learning Center  at 602 E 64th Ave.  If there is interest from the membership, we would need to 
determine the feasibility and costs of such an undertaking before approaching the Mapleton School District for 
their approval.. I have already requested assistance from a local contracting company to provide estimating infor-
matation and will keep you informed. Meanwhile please contact me with your suggestions.  The Mile-Hi R/C Fly-
ing Club in  Strasburg has a similar field construction:  http://www.milehirc.com/fieldmap.htm 
  

PROPOSED FIELD LAYOUT 


